PUBLICY,
MAY 19 1994
Allison Engine Company License No. STB-204
ATTN: Ms. Patricia A. Ellis, CHMM Docket No. 040-00044

Manager Environmental Sciences
P.0. Box 420, Mail Stop S-44A
Indianapolis, IN 46024

Dear Ms. Ellis:

As a result of the inspection conducted on April 21, 1994, the enclosed
NRC Form 591, SAFETY INSPECTION, is issued for License No. STB-204.

You will note that this form indicates that no violation was roted. It is
not necessary that you acknowledge receipt of this form.

I wish to express my appreciation for the cooperation extended to me during
the inspection.

Sincerely,
F i v g/
Dt O

Toye L. Simmons
Radiation Specialist

Enclosure: NRC Form 591
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